
Thursday, July 24, 2015 

 

Street Closure – Creekmere Drive, Creekmere Circle and Overglen Drive 

 

The City of Dallas has contracted with Camino Construction, L.P. to begin construction of new 

water and wastewater mains starting the week of July 27, 2015.  The estimated project 

completion date is the Winter of 2015/2016 and is dependent on weather conditions. During 

construction, portions of the streets will be closed for short periods of time. Residents living on 

the following streets are reminded to plan accordingly.  

 Creekmere Dr. between Peavy Rd. and Sylvania Dr.  

 Creekmere Cir. from Creekmere Dr. to the Cul-de-Sac  

 Overglen Dr. from Creekmere Dr. to Vinemont St. 

 

Questions regarding construction should be directed to the City of Dallas employees assigned 

to this construction project. Nicholas Chavez is the Construction Inspector and can be reached 

at the jobsite at 214-735-8446. Mike Warren, Construction Superintendent, can be reached at 

214-243-4292. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


